August 24, 1973

Miss Margie Turbyfill
405 N, Gregson Street
Burh&m' Ns Cs 27701

Dear Miss Turbyfill:

The Administrative Board of Duke Memorial United Methodist
Chureh, at its meeting on Auguet 7, received a report from Mr,
Hubbard on the very fine way in which you have served our Church
and its membership during your summer internship,

During the ncetins a resolution wae adopted which cxprelsad
-appreciation to you for the work you have done. 1 was asked to
write you and inform you of this resolution of appreciation, and ‘
to send a copy of my letter to Dean Langford at the Duke University
Divinity School. ]

We wish for you a very successful year ahead at Duke University
and want you to know that you have left behind at Duke Memorial a
solid record of accomplishment and a reservoir of good will and
best wishes,

Warmest best wishes,

~ Cordially,

M. Laney Funderburk, Jr.
Chairman, Administrative Board

"MLF:VH

.eet Dean Thomas aJtnndford

The Reverend Charles Spence Hubbard
- Secretary, Administrative Roard






